
Construction near the Colorado Front Range trail is nearly complete. Final detours along the 
trail will take place this spring to complete work and return the trail to its final configuration: 

Detour one: south of 53rd Avenue from May 2 - 20 
Detour two: along 53rd Avenue from May 21 - Early July 


	Untitled

